
     

 

 
Dear Neighbour,  
 
Construction Works at King Richard Secondary School  
 
I am writing to provide a further update on the King Richard School construction project. 
 
During this time we will endeavour to make sure that our 
activities are carried out as considerately as possible to 
minimise disruption to our neighbours. Furthermore, we will be 
distributing regular newsletters to keep you up to date on the 
project progression. 
 
 
 
Progress 
 

Works continue in closing up the façade 
which has allowed our internal fit out 
operations to begin. As can be seen 
from the photograph opposite the 
internal walls are now being formed 
(picture from 1

st
 floor corridor) Brickwork 

to external walls has also started. We 
have one large concrete pour 
remaining. This is confirmed for 22

nd
 

February. 
 
We continue to re-use excavated 
material within the scheme to reduce 
the amount of traffic movements to and 
from the site 

 
We have a number of local people employed on the project and are keen to encourage this. If you would 
like any further information on this please contact me on the mobile number below. Alternatively you can 
contact The Shaw Trust who can assist you with this.  
 
Out of hours security remains in place so that we monitor the site outside of normal working hours. 
 
Our regular meetings with the School continue and our assembly presentations are continuing where we 
provide information relating to the wider construction industry. 
 
If we can help you with anything please contact me via my mobile phone on 07970 103892. Alternatively if 
you would like to talk to one of the Construction team directly, please contact our gateman at the main 
entrance and he will advise accordingly 
 
A comments box is located near the entrance gate on Allaway Avenue for you to use at any time. 
 
Should you need to contact us out of hours please call 0208 308 5051 and quote reference S6774. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For and on behalf of Kier Construction 
 
 
Andy Wright 
Project Manager 


